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Oregon state legislature, 

 

I am a resident of eastern Oregon and a lifelong Oregon resident, and I am writing 

this to strongly urge SB 243 to not be passed. I am a card carrying CHL possessor, 

and a firearms owner. This bill would turn me into a criminal overnight if passed, just 

for things that I own and use responsibly. I am not a criminal. I have no criminal 

record and have never had any legal action taken against me, and neither are the 

multi million other gun owners in this state. 

 

Please, vote no on this underprepared, rushed, sad attempt at public safety. This will 

not have the goal anticipated.  


